KA LAHUI HAWAI'I Mililani B. Trask, Kia'aina P. O. 4964 Hilo, HI 96720 (808) 961-2888 Fax: (808) 935-8854

October 29, 1993

Tox

Wikna Mankiller Cherokee Nation Fax: 918-458-4295

Re:

Follow-up with Janet Reno

Aloha Wilma:

I am writing to follow-up on the discussion we had with Carrie Dann and Dagmar about a 2-3 day session with Janet Reno.

I believe we need to proceed with a meeting. We discussed several of the items below but did not come to any final decision. To recap:

- The meeting should be on a native sovereign land base (6 nations, Cherokee or Navaho);
- A small and select group of native leaders should be invited to attend to present their issue(s) to Reno and her staff;
- 3. Native attorneys. NARF, CERT and Senate Select Committee should not be in attendance. The agenda should be that of the native nations.

Although we did not discuss costs, I think we should cover our own costs for travel etc.

I certainly would like to attend for Ka Lahni Hawai'i and I believe that Carrie Dann and her sister should also be there. I will defer to you and Peterson Zah on who else should be present.

I believe that we should my to target the meeting for sometime in December or January.

Please respond at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

MILILANI B. TRASK, KIA'AINA

KA LAHUI HAWAI'I

OCT-29-1993 16:38

+9358854

P. 01